
 

 

 
SEA/MR/da/Scholastic 
 
14th July, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to inform you that during the final week of summer term, week commencing 
17th July 2023, Scholastic will be visiting our Academy again to run a book fair for all pupils. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to purchase some discounted books, which have been 
specifically selected to improve pupil’s reading skills. With the end of term quickly 
approaching this is a great time to purchase a book, or a couple, to read over the summer 
holidays.  
 
I am sure that it will come as no surprise to learn that the research is overwhelming 
regarding pupils who read more widely outside of school, achieving more highly within 
school and public examinations. 
 
To that end, I hope that you will consider taking this or any opportunity to nurture your 
child’s interest in reading. 
 
Please note that pupils will not be able to use cash to make purchases but will need to make 
payment via WisePay.  The Book Fair will be available from 8.00am daily, break time and 
after school until Wednesday 19th July.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr A Seager 
Headteacher  
 


